
Best of luck to Devin & Leinster in Heineken Cup Final
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Moynalvey GFC would like to wish former underage player Devin Toner & his Leinster team
mates the very best of luck as they take on Leicester in the Heineken Cup final in Murrayfield,
Edinburgh @ 5p.m on Saturday, May 23rd.

  

Moynalvey GFC would also like to congratulate Devin on being named in the 27 man Ireland A
Churchill Cup squad. The Churchill Cup tournament will see Ireland travel to Colorado in June,
to take on Canada & Georgia, as well as a final game in the tournament playoffs.

  

Well done Devin from all at Moynalvey GFC!
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